
HECKINGTON ST. ANDREW'S C OF E
PRIMARY SCHOOL

 NEWSLETTER



UPCOMING EVENTS

21.07.23 Year 6 Leavers' service
2pm in Church 



21.07.23 Last day of term



06.09.23 First day back to school 

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have reached the end of yet another school year!  I would like to thank all of you for your continued support of the
school and I would also like to thank all of the school staff for their dedication and hard work and for everything they
do for all of the children.

I would like to wish all those children who are leaving us every success in their new schools. We are looking forward
to their Leavers’ Service at St Andrew’s Church tomorrow, commencing at 2.00 p.m. and we do hope that the Year 6
parents will be able to join us for this. Following the church service, the children will return to school and be
dismissed from their classrooms as normal. 

I would like to say a special thank you to Mrs Baldock who has led the school PTfA for a number of years.  We
appreciate all of your hard work in raising much needed funds for the school - you are leaving behind a real legacy
and you will be missed!  If anyone would like to join the PTfA in September, they are always looking for new
members.

We welcome back Mrs Fletcher who has now returned to school following her maternity leave but we say a sad
farewell to Mr Allen and wish him all the best for the future.  I also have some exciting news to share - Miss Lakins
is expecting her first child at Christmas.   I am sure you will join with me in congratulating her and wishing her all
the best. 

Finally, I hope you all have a safe and happy summer and look forward to seeing the children return on Wednesday
September 6th.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Judith Bentley

RemindersDon't forget to order your school
meals by Tuesday 29th August at 
 9.00am for the first week back of
term. 
https://schoolmealsonline.com/login

Over the last few weeks Miss Dalton has been working

with a group of children at after school club to create a

entry for a group art class for the Heckington Show. They

have all been working hard and this is their final creation.

It looks fab!!!

Keep your fingers crossed we win! 

 



Well done to all of Hazel Class
for an excellent performance of

The Emoji Musical.



You were all fabulous!! 



To celebrate the start
of the Women’s World
Cup, all the girls took
part in some special
football activities led

by Kesteven
Community FC 







